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BRANCH REPORTS.

The following reports are those which, for want of space,
we were unable to give in our last month’s issue. We have
been obliged to slightly condense them.

KirkpaLE—Meeting called by Rev. Mr. Horner, when the
following officers were elected :  President, Mrs. Horner;
Treasurer, Mrs. J. Trenholm; Secretary, Miss A. Stevens.
Seven members’ fees paid. Decided to have no working
meéetings during the winter, but to send a parcel for Shing-
wauk, with the Richmond Juniors, to be ready about March,

St. SynvesTER—Annual Meeting held Sept. 8th. Several
members of the Leeds Branch were present, as they pack their
. goods with this Branch. The box was shipped to Archdeacon
Phair, he being considered the one best suited to distribute
the articles contained in the boxes. .
L. A. WiLson, Sec.

Qursrc (St. Peter’s)—The'afternoon and evening meetings
of this Branch were resumed in September, and are being held
regularly, and are fairly well attended. In June, materials
were purchased and distributed to those willing to work during
the summer, and this, with the work accomplished at the past
years meetings, we hope to pack at our October monthly
meeting and send to the Sarcee Reserve. The sum of three
dollars has been collected by our Branch towards the Life
Membership to be presented to Mrs. Irvine. It has been
proposed that monthly missionary readings be held in the
S. S. room, in order to instruct and interest members, and
increase their interest in mission work.

E. McCorbp, .Sec.

DrummoNDVILLE—Owing to our President leaving the
place, we held no meeting last month ; previous to that, our
monthly meetings were held regularly, and though the attend-
ance was small a fair amount of work has been accomplished, ¢
chiefly quilts and childrens’ clothing.

B. L. MITCHELL.




